
 

 
             
      July 10, 2020 
 
Debra Howland 
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:  Docket No. DE 20-085 

Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
2020 Transmission Cost Adjustment Mechanism 

  
Dear Director Howland: 
 

Enclosed for filing is an original and six copies of Public Service Company of New 
Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy’s Petition for Approval of Change in Transmission Cost 
Adjustment Mechanism.  Accompanying the petition are the testimony and exhibits of Erica L. 
Menard, James E. Mathews, Jennifer A. Ullram, and David J. Burnham, supporting Eversource’s 
request. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter. 
 
       Very truly yours, 

       
       Matthew J. Fossum 
       Senior Regulatory Counsel 
 
Enclosures 
CC: Service List 
 
 
 
 
 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Matthew J. Fossum 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
 
603-634-2961 
matthew.fossum@eversource.com 




